## Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Comr

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 5 September 2018 10:45 AM

To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence

**Prevention Committee** 

**Subject:** Termination of Pregnancy

Dear committee,

No amount of political or moral wrangling takes away the scientific fact that terminating a pregnancy is taking the life of an unborn child. To have this sanctioned by the state is a total disgrace and generations to come will look darkly on our chapter in history. One of the defining characteristics of any society is the way in which it protects, nurtures and cherishes the most vulnerable, we will condemn our place in history to barbarism if we sign a bill for state sanctioned killing of the unborn.

Please reject all elements of this bill.

Your sincerely, DAVID GOODWIN